Good morning, Sunview Families! Below is the link to our 2nd Quarter ARCS Wednesday Attendance Form. It is due by 9:30a.m. every Wednesday during remote learning. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZ59dEA8XDSP1wuByc3P6-86Lj0ynShBdnRSES_mf8MyRf-w/viewform?usp=sf_link
If you have any trouble completing this form, please email me, Mrs. Taylor at taylora@sel.k12.oh.us 

Thank you, Mrs. Taylor, Principal
